
 

 

 

 
Dated:06.03.2023 

To,  
Department of Corporate Services  
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited, 
Phirojshah Jeejobhoy tower,  
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai-400001. 
 
Sub: Intimation Under Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of 

India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirement) Regulation 2015. 

ScripCode: 524703 

Ref: our letter dated 16th Jan 2022 . 

 

Respected Sir 

 

This is to inform you that we are in receipt of the letter from Goa Investment 

Facilitation Board (GIPB) having reference no 27/2021/Goa-IPB/215/507  informing 

us about the cancellation of  the plot No 6-4 2 allotted  to Sandu Pharmaceuticals 

Limited at Pilerne  Industrial Estate and further the  letter states that we should 

reapply for  the plots in the name of our Subsidary Company i.e Sandu Phytoceuticals 

Private Limited  

You are requested to kindly take note of the same and take it on record. 

Thanking you, 
 
Yours Faithfully,  
FOR SANDU PHARMACEUTICALS LTD. 

 
 
 
 
Pratika Mhambray 
Company Secretary  
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